
APPROVED                                    Rockville, Maryland 
14-1981                                     February 19, 1981 
 
The Board of Education of Montgomery County met in special session 
at the Educational Services Center, Rockville, Maryland, on 
Thursday, February 19, 1981, at 8:05 p.m. 
 
 ROLL CALL      Present:  Mrs. Carol F. Wallace, President in the 
                                  Chair 
                             Mr. Joseph R. Barse 
                             Mr. Blair G. Ewing 
                             Dr. Marian L. Greenblatt 
                             Miss Traci Williams 
                             Mrs. Eleanor D. Zappone 
 
                    Absent:  Mrs. Suzanne K. Peyser 
                             Mrs. Elizabeth W. Spencer 
 
            Others Present:  Dr. Edward Andrews, Superintendent of 
                                  Schools 
 
                             Re:  Announcement 
 
Mrs. Wallace announced that Mrs. Spencer was out of town and Mrs. 
Peyser's daughter was appearing in a play.  She assured the 
audience that they would read the testimony provided by the 
speakers. 
 
                             Re:  Public Hearing on Draft Policy 
                                  Statement on Long-range 
                                  Educational Facilities Planning 
 
The following individuals appeared before the Board: 
 
 1.  Mr. Robert R. Reeber, South Grosvenor Citizens Association 
 2.  Mr. Steve Abrams, City of Rockville 
 3.  Mr. Peter Meleney, Individual 
 4.  Mrs. Vicki Rafel, Bethesda-Chevy Chase High School PTSA 
 5.  Mrs. Ginny Miller, North Bethesda Junior High School PTSA 
 6.  Mrs. Joan Karasik, Montgomery County Association for Retarded 
     Citizens 
 7.  Mr. William Kaye, Citizens' Advisory Committee on the 
     Comprehensive Facilities Plan 
 8.  Dr. Seth Goldstein, Radnor Elementary School PTA 
 9.  Mr. Paul Kemp, Montgomery County Middle School Association 
10.  Mr. Michael Malbin, Neighborhood School Study Group 
11.  Mrs. Eula Odom, NAACP 
12.  Mrs. Vicki Bowers, Continuum Education Advisory Committee 
13.  Mr. Keith Prouty, Walter Johnson Community Committee 
 
                             Re:  Adjournment 
 
The president adjourned the meeting at 9:35 p.m. 
                                       President 



                                       Secretary 
EA:ml 


